
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Wilson, David <WILSONDE@dhec.sc.gov>

Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Reece, Myra <reecemc@dhec.sc.gov>

Date: 12/1/2016 9:29:00 AM
Subject: RE: Meeting to discuss VW Settlement

David,
 
The Trust Agreement won’t be finalized until mid-January with the Court, and then the Trustee will be named within 
60 days.  We are always happy to meet with you and Myra, but this issue will most likely be handled by McMaster’s 
administration.  I do not want to waste your time.   If you want to wait a few weeks, I can give you a definitive answer 
as to how things will be handled so that you can talk to the appropriate people.  That said, I am happy to meet with 
you and pass on any information to the appropriate parties.  David is fairly tied up with other items, but I am 
monitoring the VW Settlement and can answer administrative questions.
 
Richele
 
 
From: Wilson, David [mailto:WILSONDE@dhec.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 9:14 AM

To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>; Reece, Myra <reecemc@dhec.sc.gov>

Subject: Meeting to discuss VW Settlement
 
Hi David,
 
Are you available tomorrow morning around 9:00 to discuss the VW settlement with Myra and I ? 
 
Thanks, David
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